OFFICE OF
THE PRESIDENT

«

THE UNIVERSITY OF OKLAHOMA

NORMAN - OKLAHOMA

October 29, 1946

Mr. Ferdie Deering, Editor
The Farmer-Stockman
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma

Dear Mr. Deering:

I am happy that the University of Oklshoma Press
has been able to assist you in completing arrangements with
American occupation authorities in Germany for the publica-
tion of your book, "USDA, Manager of American Agriculture',
in the German language.

Because of its constructive approach to immediate
food problems, as well as its study of the relation of agri-
culture with govermment agencies, your book in German will,
I am sure, prove of great help to the American authorities
in restoring the agriculbural economy of Germany.

Again, T congratulate you on the fine work you
are doing.

Cordially yours,

Ge Le Cross
President
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